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SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

 
 

January 19, 2024 Bill Mahan Conference Room 
11:00 AM Port Administration Offices 
 Bremerton Nat’l Airport Terminal Bldg 
 8850 SW State Hwy 3, Bremerton 
 
Notice is hereby given that two (2) or more Commissioners of the Port of Bremerton will 
hold a special meeting with the Puget Sound Regional Council (PSRC) on January 19, 
2024, 11:00AM to 12:30PM. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the current state of 
the Washington State Ferry System and short and long-term ideas to restore reliable 
cross-sound transportation. Recommendations to the Washington State legislature 
and/or Washington State Department of Transportation may be discussed and 
developed. 
 
This meeting will be held remotely. The public is encouraged to participate via the below 
options:  
 

1. Watch the meeting on Zoom:  
https://psrc-org.zoom.us/j/83350959697?pwd=D2fHarDrfE6aHrtnYVqjsNVnkbhzFQ.1 

2. Listen to the meeting by phone: 
1-888-475-4499, Meeting ID: 833 5095 9697, Passcode: 499695 

3. Watch in Person: PSRC’s office 1201 Third Avenue, Suite 500, Seattle WA 98101. 
Attendees should call 206-464-7090 upon arrival in the building lobby to get 
access to PSRC’s office. A staff person will meet attendees in the lobby and provide 
an escort to the office.  

 
 
Notice Issue Date: January 16, 2024 

Submitted on behalf of the Port of Bremerton Board of Commissioners by: 

Ginger McKenzie Waye 
Executive Assistant – Clerk of the Board  
Port of Bremerton 
360.813.0812 
gingerw@portofbremerton.org 
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